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This legislation is in violation of state and US constitution. It won’t deter any criminals 

it will only penalize law abiding citizens this violates the rights of people who haven’t 

done anything wrong. This legislation will deny the rights of Oregonians. And will also 

make law abiding citizens criminals at the stroke of a pen. Also adding fees and 

charges to buy your rights back will target low income and minority families the most.  


